26 Cross Hill Road Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107 January 30, 2011

Mr. Kenneth Murphy Interim Superintendent of Schools 320 Ocean House Road Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107

Dear Mr. Murphy:

Please accept this as notification of my retirement at the end of this school year. It has been my privilege to teach in the Cape Elizabeth school system for thirty-eight years of my thirty- nine year career. I would like to take this opportunity to express my appreciation for all the fine students and parents I have encountered over those years. Also I would like to extend my gratitude to my colleagues for their support and friendship during that time.

Sincerely, Mary Beth Besoit Mary Beth Benoit

26 Cross Hill Road Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107 January 30, 2011

Mr. Kenneth Murphy Interim Superintendent of Schools 320 Ocean House Road Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107

Dear Mr. Murphy:

Please accept this as notification of my retirement at the end of this school year. It has been my privilege to teach in the Cape Elizabeth school system for thirty-eight years of my thirty-nine year career. I would like to take this opportunity to express my appreciation for all the fine students and parents I have encountered over those years. Also I would like to extend my gratitude to my colleagues for their support and friendship during that time.

Sincerely, Mary Beth Besoit Mary Beth Benoit